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  28 September, 2018 

YEAR 6 BABY PHOTOS 

Dear Parents/Caregivers,  

 

As a part of the 2018 Year 6 Graduation Farewell at the end of this year, we will be presenting a 

slideshow including a baby photo of our Year 6 students. We appreciate your assistance as the 

preparation for this special project takes a long time. 

 
We have a current school photo for our Year 6 students, but we would like a digital copy of a baby 

photo from each student. 

 

There are two ways you can do this. You can:  
  
1. Save the photos to a USB stick labelled with your child’s name. The photos will be copied and 

the USB stick returned to you.  
 

or  
 
2. Send the photos as an attachment to an email to the school’s email address: 
    beaumonthi-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au marked as 2018 Year 6 DVD Photos, and your 

child’s name and class.  
 
It would be appreciated if these photos could be received at school by Friday 16 November, 2018.  

 

If you have any questions in regards to this matter, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Pandelis 

on 8824 6470 or via email beaumonthi-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

                    
Year 6 Teachers                               Ms Welsh 

 Principal 
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